Rec: 29.10.2019

Respondent 1D: HCRS005
Representation Ref: HCRS005/1

From:

Sent: 29 October 2019 09:18

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Haworth, Cross Roads & Stanbury Neighbourhood Planning Consultation

Thank you for consulting with North Yorkshire County Council (NYCC) as a neighbouring authority to Bradford MDC.
Officers from our Growth & Heritage Team have reviewed the documentation.

The plan area does not adjoin North Yorkshire, and it is considered that there are unlikely to be any strategic cross
boundary issues.

Regards,

Growth, Planning & Trading Standards | Business & Environmental Services |

North Yorkshire County Council

'. “\ North Yorkshire

:: <=2 County Council

Access your county council services online 24 hours a day, 7 days a week at
www.nhorthyorks.gov.uk.
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